READY, MR MUSIC



We are very excited to welcome Stephen Samyia to our staff as our newly appointed Creative and Performance Arts teacher. Stephen comes to us from St Gregory's College at Campbelltown with an enormous amount of talent and teaching experience in Music, and he seems to be enjoying his new position.

"What an amazing and inspiring term it has been for me, both musically and professionally. Each day I see how music reaches our students in ways I'd never thought possible. Seeing them playing and singing together, and the enjoyment on their faces makes me smile. I pinch myself each day. I can't believe how fortunate I am to do what I do."

Our Music Room is rapidly filling with recent purchases such as ukuleles, percussion instruments, electric organs and drum kits which the students are eagerly learning how to play.

Stephen is also involved in Band practice during recess. We are sure the Band will be a great addition to our annual Performing Arts Night later on in the year.